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Jerusalem, 28 March 2025

Prot. Ne: 97/2025

Subject: Upgrading and Restoring LP School in Taybeh

GA 391/23

On behalf of the Latin Patriarchate of Jerusalem, 1 express my warm and sincere gratitude to the
Equestrian Order of the Holy Sepulchre and members of the German Lieutenancy for their contribution to
our work and mission, and for extending their cooperation to complete the several projects of the LPJ.

Your support has transformed an old space into a vibrant, safe, and joyful environment for 394
students. The restored playground and spaces in the school now serve as a critical space for physical
activity, social interaction, and childhood development. Thanks to your contribution, we have rebuilt the
playground and invested in the well-being and future of our students. The smiles, laughter, and renewed
spirit we see daily are a direct result of your generosity.

Thank you immensely for your ongoing collaboration with the Latin Patriarchate of
Jerusalem and the Church in the Holy Land. My prayers are with you and all who support your
mission for our people.

. r Sincerely in Christ,
- t

’} Sami El-Yousef
ief Executive Officer
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